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To: Consultations
Subject: Objection to Brooklands Farm Section of Canterbury District Local Plan
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Good afternoon,  
 
As a Whitstable resident, I object to the development of Brooklands Farm, as outlined in Chapter 3 policy W4. 
 
The reasons are that there would be so many houses that it will have a huge effect on Whitstable. In particular I am 
concerned about the environment, both for wildlife and people.  
 
The drainage system would need to be much improved, as we already have sewage being released into the sea, and 
there are new houses going up every day.  
 
There will be an increase in cars on the roads, leading to poorer air quality, and much green space for wildlife will be 
lost. 
 
Please reconsider this huge development. 
 
Kirstine McNicol 
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